
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
21st October 2020 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
RE:  Poppy Appeal 2020 

 
Despite the Covid-19 pandemic we are working hard with the British Legion to ensure that this 
year’s Poppy Appeal will go ahead. 
 
The 2020 Poppy Appeal will be different to other years, and plans are still being developed, but 
we remain committed to ensuring that the nation can come together to show its support for 
our Armed Forces Community, and take part in Remembrance. 
 
Thank you for your patience in these unprecedented times. 
 
With the cancellation of hundreds of traditional fundraising events due to the coronavirus 
(COVID-19) pandemic, it's more important than ever to find safe ways to raise money and 
support the Poppy Appeal. 
 
Poppies and other items will be on sale in school this year (please see attached), some of the 
items are limited and cannot be guaranteed.  All we ask is that you don’t bring in any cash, you 
can make payments or a donation to the school fundraiser online at www.scopay.com.  If you 
haven’t registered yet then you can request a copy of your registration code and setup 
information from the school office. 
 
Items will be delivered to the classes as part of our special Remembrance work in school. We 
aim to hold a special virtual Remembrance Assembly in school on the 11th, led by Mrs 
Marsden, Head Boy, Head Girl and pupils. 
 
Please see link for more ideas you can do from home. www.britishlegion.org.uk/get-
involved/ways-to-give/poppy-appeal  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs L Hackfath 
Head Teacher 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
website: www.stanfordschool.org 
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